PPTEU VICTORIAN BRANCH / GEELONG SUB-BRANCH

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

The Branch Committee of Management of the Geelong Sub-Branch of the
PPTEU has called a Special Meeting.

This Meeting is to endorse positions (as per rules 48 & 61 of the Rules
governing the PPTEU) for the upcoming Quadrennial Elections to take
place in late March this year 2023.

This Meeting will take place at the Union’s Geelong Sub-Branch Office at Unit
1, 66 Tanner Street Breakwater Vic 3219 on Wednesday the 25" of January at
1.00pm.



